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Auburn Council Takes Action on Nuisance Properties
(KLZA)-- The City of Auburn continues to aggressively pursue efforts to cleanup
rundown properties in the community.

During the April 10th Council meeting the Council approved a resolution for a
special assessment and lien on a property at 1123, 13th Street.

The City was awarded permission by the District Court to abate the nuisance
house and clean up the property. The assessment is an effort to recover the costs
associated with cleaning up the property.

The Council also approved a motion to sell, by sealed bid, lots at 1211, 14th
Street. There was a two-story house on the property that was razed by the City.
A house at 722 10th Street will also be sold. The purchaser will be required to
remove the house on the site that has been condemned.

If there are no bidders, the City will move forward with razing the property and
then sell it.
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